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March 6, 2018 
 
 
Last year marked the formation and first fiscal year of the Muter Outdoor Fund, Inc. Our Articles of 
Incorporation were filed with the Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs on June 
12, 2017. Additionally, we received public charity status and federal income tax exemption by the 
Internal Revenue Service under IRC Section 501(c)(3) on September 8, 2017. 
 
Our financial activity in 2017 centered on establishing and developing the Muter Outdoor Fund. and 
preparing for the first cycle of the John A. Muter Memorial Scholarship, our organization’s first 
program. We will award our first scholarships in summer 2018.  
 
Our attached Form 990-EZ reflects several, one-time, first year administrative expenses, such as filing 
our 1023-EZ application for recognition of exemption with the Internal Revenue Service. We expect a 
significantly lower percentage of administrative and overhead costs in the years ahead.    
 
If you have any questions about the Muter Outdoor Fund’s financial reporting or our attached Form 
990-EZ, please contact us at muteroutdoorfund@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Muter Outdoor Fund. We look forward to a successful 2018!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Bret A. Muter 
President 
 
Robert M. Johns 
Secretary 
 
Joseph R. Ruthig 
Treasurer 
	
	
	
	 	
















